
Trish Fabozzi 

From: Terrence McCracken 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, April 29, 2019 7:43 AM 
Trish Fabozzi 

Subject: FW: Water testing for the 2019 Erie County Fair 

Trish-
Please place on Communications 

From: Wcdust [mailte:wcdust@ael,cem] 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 20194:06 PM 
To: Terrence McCracken 
Cc: Russell J, Stell 
Subject: Water testing fer the 2019 Erie Ceunty Fair 

Terry, 

Fer the past 12 years the Eire County Agricultural Society (ECAS) has been required by the Health Department te 
conduct Bacteriol.ogical sampling at the Fairgreunds prier to opening the Erie County Fair. I as the operator .of record fer 
the Fairground's water system I weuld take the samples and the ECWA Lab weuld preferm the Bacteriolegical testing 
free of charge. This arrangement was approved by past Boards. With the retirement of Paul Whittam and the upcoming 
retirement .of Beb Lichtenthal, I wasn't sure any .of the current Beard members were aware .of this arrangement. 

I hope the Beard will centinue this arrangement and Iloek forward to working Sabrina in her new position. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

ThanksWes 

Wesley C. Dust, P.E. 
260 Seneca Creek Road 
West Seneca, NY 14224 
716-440-0698 
wcdust@aol.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is Intended for the use of the Individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
information belonging to the sender which Is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the conlents of this information is strlCtly prohibited. If you have received this 
transmission in error, please notify the sender Immediately bye-mail and delete the original message. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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